
Habitat for Humanity
Miller Starr Regalia serves as pro bono counsel for the East Bay chapter of Habitat for 
Humanity. 

About East Bay/Silicon Valley's Habitat for Humanity

Habitat for Humanity East Bay/Silicon Valley has an open-door policy: All who believe that everyone needs a decent, 
affordable place to live are welcome to help with the work, regardless of race, religion, age, gender, political views or any of 
the other distinctions that too often divide people. In short, Habitat welcomes volunteers and supporters from all backgrounds 
and also serves people in need of decent housing regardless of race or religion.
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